
 

Caterpillars learning  

 

We love animals! Caterpillars class have been learning about all sorts of 

animals; farm animals,  pets and wild animals.  

We’ve been playing listening games—guess the animals sounds! In our 

roleplay home we’ve got pet dogs to feed and walk too. We are loving 

our stories every day and singing lots of songs.  

We love to play outside every day too and are feel-

ing confident as we climb and balance.  

Our next ‘stay and 

play’ session, will be 

on 

Thursday 3rd April  

at 10.45am and  

2.45pm. 

Everyone is  

welcome!   

  

Butterflies learning  

We’re going on a Bear Hunt in Butterflies class!  

We’ve been retelling this story with our own outdoor bear hunt and in-

doors with our story telling tray.   We’ve been learning lots of new words 

to  describe positions, places and directions too.  

We have had lots of fun in our roleplay areas with a hairdressers and 

now a garden centre.   

We’re working hard on our independence skills with lots of 

children putting on their own coats and using the toilet!  

Well done!  

 

March 

Superstars!  

 Vardy  - such a good 

friend  

 Felisha  - brilliant balancing! 

 Paisley  - you are so helpful 

 Benicio  - making patterns  

 Mattias - settling into nursery 

and joining in activities  

 Robert  - so many new words 

that you can remember.  

We are proud of you all.  

 

 

 

March  2025 

Could you give some time to  

support our school?  

 

We are looking for some willing par-

ents who could support us with time 

and muscle power to improve our 

school grounds.  

 

Please let Mrs Connor  

or Mr Smith  

know if you could help. Thanks!  

Please remember   

to close the gate      

behind you to keep 

our  

children safe! 

 

Welcome to our 
school 

 

Melania  

Aleksander  

Aidan 

  

 

School closes on  

Friday 4th April  

for Easter  

holidays and  

reopens on  

Tuesday 22nd 

April 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


